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I’m a property tax payer in Linn co. For over 25 years.Our taxes are far too high and 

we should not be charging late fees ,and penalties on property taxes as an incentive 

to the county assessor to continually raise said taxes fees and penalties to pay their 

own salaries . This is exactly what is happening. There should also be an 

accountability to the assessor to show me exactly where my tax dollars are going. I 

have also tried to make an appointment with our local assessor to discuss the above 

mentioned and they refused to meet with myself and my husband.The local services 

you claim our taxes go to are all funded by another source of revenue. Sincerely, 

Ruby Cooper 


